
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Devin Lueddeke, a representative from the Middlebury 

Institute of International Studies, a graduate school of 

Middlebury College, will be visiting to discuss a paid internship 

opportunity at the James Martin Center for Nonproliferation 

Studies.  In addition to the internship, Devin will discuss the 

graduate opportunities in International Development, 

Nonproliferation, Environmental Policy and Linguistics that are 

offered at the Middlebury Institute.  You can find more 

information on the internship (here).   

https://www.middlebury.edu/institute/
https://www.middlebury.edu/institute/
http://www.nonproliferation.org/
http://www.nonproliferation.org/
https://sites.miis.edu/summerintern/

